
Bunker Drop-Off, Pick-Up and Parking Procedure




The road around the Bunker can be busy with many industrial services sharing 
the space. In the name of safety, efficiency and neighbourly consideration, we 
would like to introduce a drop-off, pick-up, parking system to benefit all users. 


Drop-off:  Please enter the facility by driving into the Bunker side of the building 
(South entrance), drop off your athlete, continue driving around the building and 
exit from the office side of the building (North entrance).


Pick-up: Please follow the same process as with drop-off. Only enter the pick-up 
space at the South entrance when the athletes are leaving. Continue driving 
around the building and exit from the office side of the building (North entrance).


Parent's Parking/Waiting: Understandably, many parents choose to wait while 
their athlete does dry-land training. Please follow the drop-off procedure and 
then park in the spaces at the office/North side of the building only. When you 
are ready to collect your athlete, follow the pick-up procedure.


Athlete's Parking: Athletes who drive themselves to Bunker training, please park 
in the office/North side of the building only and walk through the office to the 
Bunker.


Athletes and parents, please DO NOT park in any other area than the 
office/North side of the building.


We appreciate your assistance in making the Bunker an incident and accident 
free zone.


Kind regards, 


The OAK Team.


